Tourmaline Oil Corp.
3700, 250-6™ Ave SW
Calgary, AB T2P 3H7

December 19, 2016
FILED ELECTRONICALLY

Sheri Young

Secretary of the Board
National Energy Board
517 Tenth Avenue SW
Calgary AB T2R 0AS8

Dear Ms. Young,

Re:  Westcoast Energy Inc.

Application for Review and Variance

NEB Decision on Tolling Methodology for Tower Lake Section GH-003-2015
File OF-Fac-Gas-N081-2015-16 03

With regards to the matter stated above, it is Tourmaline’s position that Westcoast has
failed to raise a doubt “as to the correctness of the Board’s decision with respect to the
toll treatment of the Tower Lake Section such that a review is warranted.” There is no
indication in Westcoast’s application that the circumstances have changed, nor is there
any indication that the Board was missing crucial facts when it rendered its original
decision. As such, under Rule 44(1), the only remaining reason that the Board could
review its decision is if there was an error of law or of jurisdiction. Westcoast’s Grounds
for Review (set out in paragraph 12 of its Application) are merely outlining its
disagreement with the outcome of the decision, rather than pointing to any particular
error in law. The Grounds for Review set out by Westcoast lack substance and fall short
of meeting the requirement for review. Tourmaline therefore submits that the
Application should be dismissed.

Should you have any questions regarding this submission please contact Sarah Birch at
(403) 515-2895 or birch@tourmalineoil.com .

Sincerely,
f J

P Uno. Leg—
~ Sherra Aspin
Manager, Natural Gas Marketing
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